
The Management Board of FEERUM S.A. (the "Issuer") announces that on March 13, 2025, it entered 
into an agreement (the "Agreement") with Santander Bank Polska Spółka Akcyjna - Santander Biuro 
Maklerskie, headquartered in Warsaw (the "Market Maker") on the withdrawal by the Issuer of the 
termination notice, dated December 23, 2024, relating to the agreement entered into between the 
Issuer and the Market Maker on December 18, 2023, to perform the function of the Market Maker of 
the Issuer on the Warsaw Stock Exchange. (the "Agreement"), the termination of which was 
announced by the Issuer in current report No. 24/2024 dated December 23 2024.

In connection with the conclusion of the Agreement, the Market Maker continues to perform the 
function of the Issuer's Market Maker in an uninterrupted manner, in accordance with the provisions 
of the Agreement.


